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FRMA families,

It seems like only yesterday the staff at Fred Rodgers were anxiously awaiting the arrival of
students for the 23-24 school year; now, we are almost halfway through the school year. As you
plan to enjoy the holidays, please keep these announcements in mind:

FRMA Office Closed
Over the winter break, our school will be closed to visitors from December 22nd until January
8th. Main office staff will be off site due to a construction project but will be available by phone
from 7:30-3:30 p.m. January 2nd through January 5th at 630-299-7175.

Student Volunteering
Several families have inquired about opportunities to volunteer in the community. Below are
several local organizations that accept community volunteers:

Northern Illinois Food Bank
https://www.volunteer-northernilfoodbank.org/youth-volunteering/

Hesed House
https://www.hesedhouse.org/volunteer/
https://www.hesedhouse.org/kids-volunteer/

Cause-Related Organizations
https://www.njhs.us/advisers/adviser-resource-center/resource-directories/cause-related-organiz
ations/

Aurora Public Library Teen Advisory Board
https://aurora.libnet.info/TAB-13210

Fox Valley Park District
https://www.foxvalleyparkdistrict.org/about-us/volunteer/

December Parent Coffee Information Posted
In case any parents wanted to come to this week’s Coffee with the Principal but couldn’t, the
presentation of this month’s topic on Standardized Testing is now available on our school
website. See presentation link here.

East Aurora Dads Meeting
There will be an East Aurora Dads meeting on Thursday, January, 11, from 8:45 a.m. - 9:45 a.m.
in the Administrative Center at 310 Seminary Ave. Aurora, IL. Enter through Door 4. If you have
any questions, please contact Mariza Martinez at: (630) 299-7313 or mmartinez02@d131.org
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The staff at Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy wishes our students and their families a wonderful
winter break.

Brian Valek
Principal
bvalek@d131.org
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